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PRESS RELEASE 
 
DATE:  June 23, 2022 
 
TOPIC:  Union Street Undercrossing Reopened 
 
CONTACT:  City of The Dalles Public Works Department (541) 296-5401 
 
FOR RELEASE: IMMEDIATELY 
 
 
 
The flood waters have receded from the Union Street Undercrossing. Thank you for 
your patience during the recent road closure. 
 
The Union Street Undercrossing has been reopened to all traffic. 
 
The Union Street Undercrossing closure is a normal occurrence during the spring water 
runoff season.  
 
For questions or concerns, please contact the Public Works Department at (541) 296-
5401. 
 

--end-- 


